Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce

Phone: 094-9655257

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com

www.glinskns.ie

Twitter: @Glinsk_NS







Glinsk, Via Castlerea, Co. Galway

24th June 2020

Dear Parents,

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 22nd of June 2020

Agreed Report

- The board reviewed the school calendar for 2020 2021
- The board completed the annual review of the Child Safeguarding Statement & the Anti-Bullying policy.
- Best wishes to 6th class pupils moving on to secondary school and into the future. Wishing all pupils good health & happiness.
- Thank you to Ms Higgins for all her work & dedication throughout the school year in the junior classroom. Best wishes in your future teaching career.
- Further guidelines & advice from the Department of Education & Public Health on reopening are awaited and will be communicated in due course.

Enjoy the summer and stay safe Yours sincerely,

Gráinne Nolan Secretary to the B.O.M.